
 

 
 
 
  

 

 

21/01/20 

 

Development Management 

Redcar & Cleveland Council 

 

Your ref R/2019/0767/OOM 

Our ref 002/20 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Ref: OUTLINE APPLICATION FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF AN ENERGY RECOVERY FACILITY 
(ERF) AND ASSOCIATED DEVELOPMENT 
 
At: GRANGETOWN PRAIRIE LAND EAST OF JOHN BOYLE ROAD AND WEST OF TEES DOCK 
ROAD GRANGETOWN   
 
For: DIRECTOR OF REGENERATION & NEIGHBOURHOODS, HARTLEPOOL BOROUGH 
COUNCIL 
 

Having reviewed the above outline application, I can inform you that Teesside International 

Airport no longer has the concerns about the impact to Aircraft from possible emissions 

released from the chimney that is to be part of the proposed energy from waste plant that 

were submitted in response to R/2019/0587/SCP. 

 

We therefore have no objection to the outline application in its current form. Should any 

change, amendment or further application for approval be submitted, we require that we 

are further consulted so that we may review our position. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Carl Pattinson 

Air Traffic Engineering Manager 

cpattinson@teessideinternational.com 
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